
Appendix 1: Consultation Summary 

 

1.1  A joint consultation on the integration scheme took place between 

December 2014 and the start of February 2015. It was conducted using 

face to face discussions, by email, telephone conversations and wider 

integration activities.  

 

1.2 Prior to the consultation period the Transitional Leadership Group were 

presented with a consultation draft of the Integration Scheme and a 

summary of their own Q&As which had influenced its formation.  This 

draft Integration Scheme was approved by the TLG for consultation. 

 

1.3 The Chief Officer (Health and Social Care Integration) presented the 

consultation draft integration scheme to NHS Grampian Board and an 

Elected Members’ briefing. 

 

1.4 The documents were made available to: 

 

 Integration Scheme 

Programme Board 

 CHP Managers (and 

distributed to staff thereafter) 

 SC&WB Managers (and 

distributed to staff thereafter) 

 Trade Unions 

 Staff side Partnership reps 

 Third Sector 

 Independent Sector 

 Elected Members 

 NHS Grampian Board 

Members 

 GPs 

 Members of the public (via 

ACC and NHS Grampian 

websites and accompanying 

press release) 

 Sensory Impairment 

Strategy Group 

 Participants of Integration 

workshops held in 

December and January. 

 Other stakeholders with 

whom integration 

conversations and activities 

were held 

 

 



1.5 We received submissions from: 

 

 NHS Grampian Area Clinical Forum 

 NHS Grampian Board Executive 

 Chief Social Work Officer 

 Marie Curie 

 Enable 

 Scottish Care 

 NHS Grampian employees (3) 

 Aberdeen City Council employees (3) 

 

1.6 All submissions made in the consultation have been considered by the 

Aberdeen City Health and Social Care Partnership. Responses have 

been used to develop the integration scheme.

  


